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Student Advice regarding travelling to and from Placements during Snow 
Please be aware of the following advice: 
If you are currently on Placement you will be expected to attend placement if it is reasonable and safe for you to attend. Please monitor local travel advice on the intranet, television or Radio, for the situation on the roads and with public transport (e.g. South Yorkshire Travel).  Please also read the Travelling To and From Placement Safely – Covid-19 Update policy.   
Please contact the placement area for advice regarding attending/absence due to weather conditions. Please use the online Student Absence Form in the usual manner after the placement area has agreed for you to be absent from placement. This will be authorised as special leave if we consider that this has been appropriate. 
If you are currently in Campus Learning sessions will run as planned if possible. Please check your emails to advise you of any cancelled sessions, or the closure of the University. Please do not travel if it is unsafe to do so. Please contact the absence line in the usual manner.
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